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February 11, 2021 

Courtney Crush, PA 
Crush Law 
333 S New River Dr E # 2200 
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33301 

Subject: WATER AND WASTEWATER CAPACITY AVAILABILITY LETTER 

The Terraces - DRC Case No. UDP-A20001 

527 Orton Ave, Fort Lauderdale FL 33304 

Dear Courtney Crush, 

According to the information submitted, the project consists of constructing an 18-unit condominium; an 
existing 3-unit condominium is to be demolished. The applicant is proposing a sewer connection to an 
existing City sewer along Orton Avenue. This project lies within the City's Pump Station (PS) D-41 basin 
and will increase the average day water demand by approximately 0.0028 million gallons per day (MGD) 
and the average day sewer demand by approximately 0.0021 MGD. While the pump station is currently 
experiencing high run times, the proposed changes are minimal, and the existing water and sewer 
infrastructure have the capacity to support the proposed development and no improvements are needed. 

If there are changes to the proposed development after issuance of this capacity availability letter, the 
Owner or Owner's authorized representative shall submit a revised request based on the updated plans. 
Failure to seek approval prior to changing the plans may result in revocation of permit and capacity 
allocation. The determination of capacity availability is based upon tools and data analysis as of the date 
of this letter. Availability of capacities, as calculated in the attached analysis, is not guaranteed and no 
existing system capacity shall be considered "committed" for this project until a permit has been issued and 
all fees have been paid. The City reserves the right to re-evaluate the availability of capacities at the time 
of permit application. If sufficient capacities are not available, the City may deny the permit application or 
ask the Owner/Developer to submit an alternate design prior to approval. Information contained in this letter 
will expire one year from the date issued. 

Should you have any questions or require any additional information, please contact me at (954) 828-6982. 

Sincerely, 

Enclosures: Water and Wastewater Capacity Analysis 
cc: Raj Verma, P.E., Public Works Director 

Talal Abi-Karam, P.E., Assistant Public Works Director 
Omar Castellon, P.E., Chief Engineer 
Dennis Girisgen, P.E., City Engineer 
File Water and Sewer Capacity Letters 
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